
Informations 

IMPORTANT 
Change of address: 
The new address (temporary) for N O R and R A N G I F E R is: 

V E T M E S T , 
Stakkevollveien 23 
N-9005 TROMSØ 
Norway 
Tel.: +47 77 68 43 10 
Fax: +477768 44 11 

New secretary for N O R and editor of R A N G I F E R is Rolf Egil Haugerud. 

NORDIC WORKSHOP ON REINDEER RESEARCH 
A short Workshop will be arranged in connection with the opening of the new Finnish 
Reindeer Research Station in Kaamanen, Finland. The opening day is 8 September. The 
Workshop is planned to be on 9 September and lasting to lunch 10 September. 

Further details and information about overnight accomodations wi l l be sent later. There are 
some restricted possibilities for travel grants. Deadline for application is 1 July, 1994! 

First "Announcement 
Incorporating the International Reindeer/Caribou Symposium 
and the International Muskox Symposium 

13-17 August 1995 
University of Alaska Fairbanks, USA 

Mark'your calendar and make plans to attend the conference. 
A call for papers (abstract deadlines, etc.) and preliminary 
travel and accommodation information will be in a second 
announcement in autumn 1994. 
For interim information, contact: 

Dr. David R. Klein 
Alaska Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit 
University of Alaska Fairbanks 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7020 USA 
Phone 907/474-6674 FAX 907/474-6967 
Email fnkrp@aurora.alaska.edu 
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